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Industrial Automation 
& Motion Control Products

 Industrial shock absorbers, velocity 
 controls, gas springs, rotary dampers

  

 Air operated vacuum pumps, venturis, 
 cartridge inserts
 
 

 Terminal blocks, circuit protection 
 devices, strain reliefs, power supplies, 
 foot switches, safety relays, 
 pin & sleeve devices

 Hydraulic valves, proportional controls, 
 pumps, cylinders, and systems
 

 Nickel-plated brass push-on tube 
 fittings, pneumatic components

 

 Hydraulic vane pumps, piston pumps, 
 valves, controls, proportional valves, 
 power units, and systems
 

 Multi-axis electro hydraulic, electric 
 servo, and stepper motion control 
 products

 Automation components, grippers, 
 slides, rotary actuators, compliance 
 devices, tool changers, industrial 
 clamping & work holding devices, 
 cam indexers, and conveyors
 

 Tube fittings, hydraulic/air hose, fittings, 
 plastic tubing, JIC fittings, hose crimping 
 systems, quick-disconnect couplings

 

 Electric linear actuators featuring 
 rugged construction, long life, and 
 high precision

 

Airstroke® actuators, Airmount® 
Marshmellow® isolators, air springs, air 
pickers, and air grippers
 

Extruded aluminum strut for machine 
guards and bases

 

Automation control products including:
sensors, PLC’s, power supplies, HMI’s
drives, and servos

 

Light curtains, mats, scanners, safety 
interlocks, safety relays, non-contact 
safety switches, and safety network 
controllers

  

Machine status indicators, warning 
lights, light towers

Hydraulic and pneumatic NFPA type 
cylinders, custom cylinders

Pneumatic and electric automation and 
motion control products

Motor starters, contactors, overloads, 
terminal blocks, DIN rail mounted circuit 
breakers, push buttons, pilot devices, 
solid state relays, soft starters

Clamps, hydraulic filters, valves, test 
points, and other hydraulic accessories

PCB connectors, terminal blocks, 
junction boxes, remote I/O products for 
decentralized automation



Process controllers, temperature 
controllers, PLC’s, HMI’s, and sensors

Miniature 2 and 3-way solenoid valves 
for the control of liquids and gases.  
Heavy-duty actuated process valves for 
both low and high pressure 

Miniature solenoid valves, custom valves 
and manifolds in stainless steel, brass, 
and plastic

Plastic valves in a variety of materials 
including Geon® PVC, Corzan® CPVC, 
Kynar® PVDF, PTFE, Glass-Filled Polypro, 
and Natural, unpigmented Polypropylene

Compressed air dryers and FRL’s

Process solenoid valves, high purity 
valves, media isolation valves, flow 
sensors, pressure sensors, process pumps

Quick connect couplings in a variety of 
materials, sizes, and configurations. 
Custom couplings as well

Air valves, process valves, NAMUR style 
valves in brass and 316 stainless steel
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Instrumentation 
& Process Control Products

 Pressure gauges, switches, 
 and transducers

  

 
 
 Control valves, solenoid valves, 
 and regulators for industrial  
 instrumentation, OEM, and 
 aerospace/military market

 

 

 Actuated valve assemblies and 
 manual ball valves

 

 

  Dry vacuum pumps, liquid ring 
 vacuum pumps, vacuum systems, 
 blowers, compressors

 Pressure regulators, diaphragm 
 valves & filters for the analytical, 
 instrumentation, petrochemical, 
 oil, gas, & specialty gas industries 

 

 Ultra high purity orbital weld 
 fittings, face seal (VCR) fittings, 
 ultra clean valves, modular gas stick 
 components, instrumentation valves 
 and fittings

 Instrumentation valves, fittings, and 
 filters in stainless, brass, and other 
 materials

 
 
 

 Flow sensors and devices for    
 measuring and controlling fluids
 and gases

 
 
 


